
 

For more information, or to arrange for pick-up of an item, please contact Silvia Andrade 

at (909) 261-0589 or silvia.andrade00@gmail.com.  

 

St. Rose School Parent Guild 
Crab Feed and Raffle 

633 Vine Avenue 
Roseville, CA 95678 

916-782-1161 
 
 
 

 

Dear Valued St. Rose School Supporter: 
 
We are excited to announce that the St. Rose School Parent Club is busily planning to bring 
the community together for a delectable evening of all-you-can-eat Crab and fabulous Raffle 
Prizes.  St. Rose School is a Catholic elementary school, serving children in Transitional 
Kindergarten through Eighth Grade, dedicated to teaching Catholic values while achieving 
academic excellence. In support of these goals and the school children, the St. Rose School 
Parent Guild is hosting our 16th Annual Crab Feed, on Saturday, February 8, 2020 in the            
St. Rose of Lima Parish Hall.   
 
The 2020 Crab Feed is a key fundraiser for this year.   We are counting on the support of 
our community and beyond, all of whom have a great stake in the future of our students. 
Your support through financial donations, and/or raffle items such as gift certificates, 
products or services, or personal items such as sporting event tickets make our event even 
more exciting.  
 
With the generosity of businesses such as yours we hope to make this the most successful 
event to date. The crab dinner, the oyster bar and dessert auction, and of course our cash 
and gift raffle helps us draw over 300 people to our event. St. Rose School is a 501(c)(3) 
Non-Profit organization and your donation is tax deductible for either the 2018 or 2019 tax 
year.  Our federal tax identification number is 45-4254073. For cash donations please make 
checks payable to St. Rose School Parent Club. 
 
Please take a moment to complete the enclosed donation form and return it to us at your 
earliest convenience. The earlier the better so we can include your company in all of our 
pre-event publicity.  
 
Thank you for providing your valuable support to St. Rose School.  We wish you and your 
business prosperity in 2020 and for many years to follow! 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Silvia Andrade     Suzanne Smoley  
Silvia Andrade          Ms. Suzanne Smoley 
Raffle Chair                St. Rose School Principal  
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Donor Information 
 

☐ YES, we will support the St. Rose School Crab Feed 

with our Item Donation outlined below... 
 

☐ YES, we will support the St. Rose School Crab Feed with our Friends of St. Rose 

School  
Cash or Gift Card Donation outlined below... 
 

☐ NO, we are unable to support the St. Rose School Crab Feed in-kind or by Friend of 

St. Rose School contribution however, we will hold the families and students of St. Rose 
School in prayers for a hugely successful, community event.  
 
 
Company/Family Name: 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
Contact Name: 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ____________________________________ Fax: 
_____________________________________ 
 
Email: 
____________________________________________@____________________________.com 

 

 
Please describe the item or gift card (scrip) donation below: 
 

 

 

Value: __________________ Special Instructions: 
__________________________________________ 

 

Checks may be payable to St. Rose School Parent Club / Memo: Crab Feed 
 
All donations are tax deductible as St. Rose School is a 501 (c)(3) institution 
(Tax ID: 45-4254073) Following our Crab Feed, St. Rose School Parent Club will send 
acknowledgement for your donation as described above.  

 


